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Weekly Newsletter 
 
Week ending: Friday 19th November 2021 
 
As you know today has been Children-in-Need day with the children looking fabulous, dressed in 
their variety of pyjamas. Thank you all for your generosity with donations and for your support with 
the pyjama wearing! We have raised £369.23 from cash donations with additional contributions 
from the online payment facility which has also been used, so thank you once again for your 
generosity. We even had a Dream Believe Achieve dressing gown! 
 
 

 
 
This week we have had Parents Evenings, thank you for your attendance at parents evening; it is 
a vital part of your child’s educational journey and allows us to share information about your child’s 
attainment and progress. We were extremely happy to welcome families back in to the building 
and thank you to those people who wore masks for the safety of everyone. 
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As promised we have some further details to share about our upcoming Christmas celebrations. 
 
Christmas Discos 
 
Friday December 3rd  
 
Year R              3pm-3.30pm 
Years 1 and 2  3.45pm-4.30pm 
Years 3 and 4  4.45pm-5.30pm 
Years 5 and 6  5.45pm-6.30pm 
 
Please pay the £2.00 entry fee online via school money. This will include a drink and a small bag 
of sweets.  
 
Due to the Discos being on a Friday we will have to cancel year 5/6 Dodgeball Club on this day. 
 
 
Year R and Key Stage 1 Nativity (in our school hall) 
 
 
Tuesday 7th December Year R          9.20am 
Tuesday 7th December  Year 2  2.15pm 
Thursday 9th December Year 1  9.20am 
 
 
Key Stage 2 Church Carol Concert – St Peter’s Church 
 
 
Tuesday 14th December Year 3           Concert start time 10.45am (please arrive at 10.30) 
 
Tuesday 14th December Year 4            Concert start time 2.15pm (please arrive at 2pm) 
 
Wednesday 15th December Year 5  Concert start time 10.45am (please arrive at 10.30) 
 
Wednesday 15th December Year 6  Concert start time 2.15pm (please arrive at 2pm) 
 
Letters with additional information will follow this newsletter. For all of these performances we will 
be asking that only 2 adults attend. 
 
 
Years 3,4 and 5 Pantomime Trip 
 
On the last day of term December 16th years 3,4 and 5 will be visiting The Sarah Thorne Theatre 
to watch the pantomime Puss in Boots.  
 
(Letters with additional information will follow this newsletter) 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
A few reminders for everyone:- 
 
Dinner menu for term 2 
This is link for the dinner menu for this term. Next week is week 2. Please follow this link and scroll 
down the page to find the dinner menus. 
Key Information | Bromstone Primary School (bromstoneschool.com) 
 
 
Gate notices 
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. 
Please ensure that your children are on time. 
 
Breakfast Club entry is now at the main school entrance at the side of the school, next to the 
school car park. The gate will be open for 5 minutes from 8am – 8.05am. If you require a place at 
Breakfast Club or After School Club you will need to book this on-line at www.schoolmoney.co.uk 
It can no longer be booked via the office. 
 
P.E.  
Children will continue to come to school on their PE day wearing their PE kit. PE days are as 
follows: 
 
Monday: Year 1 
Tuesday: Year 3 
Wednesday: Year 4 
Thursday: Year 2 and Year 5 
Friday: Year 6 
 
If your child is attending an after-school sports club which does not fall on their PE day, they 
should wear their school uniform to school and change into their kit at the end of the day. 
 
When your children are studying gymnastics, they have to be wearing shorts, t-shirt and bare feet 
in order to access the gymnastics apparatus, due to health and safety reasons. They can wear this 
underneath their tracksuit in colder weather. When your children have a PE lesson on the field 
in the colder months, they will need football boots. (This is for years 3,4,5 and 6 only.) 
 
Cold Weather 
Please can you ensure that your child is wearing a coat to school and a full tracksuit (navy blue or 
black) on their PE days as well as a coat. Depending on which sport is being delivered in PE 
lessons, children may also wear gloves and a hat, without any strings; this is advisable when the 
wind and weather is so cold. 
 
 
If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email 
hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Toni Moon and Alison Monroe – Heads of School 
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